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Dear AEC  
 
Let's see the Federal Electorates of Newcastle and Shortland merged into one electorate and 
become one of these names: Malubimba or Hunter River. It would allow for more excellent voting 
bases and bring the two areas together as one community, as when we tell people from around 
Australia where we are from, we say we are from Newcastle, we are already technology one 
community. It would make sense to unite us into one electorate instead of two.  
This is my request to see two federal electorates merged into one.  
 
Another request is to see Warringah and Wentworth merge into my electorate, with just the 
harbour dividing it.   
 
 This is my Submission to the AEC request to change boundaries across NSW.  
 
I appreciate your consideration of my suggest and request.  
 
Andrew Kalokerinos  
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